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Monday 4th November 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
I hope you all had a pleasant Autumn half term. 
 
As you are aware, at Ormiston NEW Academy, we believe it is vital to invest in our teaching staff to give your 
children the best opportunities and outcomes possible. With that in mind, on Tuesday 12th November, the 
school will be closing at 1.35pm to facilitate an important training session with staff. 
 
Children who are entitled to free school meals will be able to have lunch within the Academy before being 
released from the site. 
 
Year 13 children who are planned to have their Computer Science mock exam that afternoon will also stay on 
site and complete their assessments. 
 
Thank you in advance for your understanding, and for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr. C. Cooling 
Principal 

 
 
 


